
CANTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

LAST DAY FOR PAID MEALS FOR ALL 

January 1, 2023 

 

The USDA free meals for all students’ program will be ending on January 1, 2023.  Effective 
January 3, 2023, Canton Schools will transition back to a Free, Reduced or Full Pay meals 
program.  Please find below a chart of meal prices for School Year 2022/2023. 

 

 BREAKFAST LUNCH 
CHERRY BROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL $1.75 $3.25 
CANTON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL $1.75 $3.25 
CANTON MS/HS $2.25 $3.50 
REDUCED ELIGIBLE $ .30 $ .40 

 

FREE AND REDUCED PRICE MEAL APPLICATION INFORMATION: 

We encourage families who are in need of financial assistance (and who have not already done 
so) to complete and submit the confidential Free and Reduced Price Meals Application to 
ensure meal benefits are available for students who qualify for free or reduced price meals. 

If you family qualifies for Free or Reduced meals through SNAP or Husky, it is not necessary to 
submit an application. 

Applications can be found on the district website under parent/guardian resources and then 
click school breakfast/lunch .  

 

ADDING PAYMENTS TO YOUR CHILD’S ACCOUNT: 

1. You may send cash or check in to your child’s school 
2. You may create a MySchoolBuck’s account and make payment online 

*MySchoolBuck’s information can be found at myschoolbucks.com 
  

 

 

http://www.myschoolbucks.com/

